
On the 14-15th of June 2022, Martti Ahtisaari Peace Foundation (CMI) invited southern components to Helsinki. During the meeting, they discuss some worldwide models of governance. 

On the margins of the meetings, all components agreed on the importance of the continuation and inclusiveness of the southern dialogue to contribute to reducing the current Yemeni crisis and to reach solutions acceptable to all Yemenis in a manner that ensures a just solution to the southern issue.

While expressing our appreciation and gratitude to the Martti Ahtisaari Peace Foundation, we call upon it to continue providing all necessary support for the continuation of the dialogue.
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